(Recipient Address)

(Today’s Date)

(Recipient Name):

I am writing to express my support for Erie-Cattaraugus Rail Trail’s (ECRT’s) efforts, in cooperation with the New York State Parks Department, to preserve and convert an important section of the Buffalo-Pittsburgh rail corridor to a multi-use trail in my community.

Specifically, this 27.6 mile corridor begins in Orchard Park, NY and extends into the town of Ashford, NY. It connects two counties, five communities, two ski areas, and travels through some of the most spectacular countryside in all of Western New York.

Our local parks cannot compare to this amazing, potential recreational asset!

By saving, or rail-banking this corridor, communities like ours will be afforded opportunities to use the trail for walking, hiking, jogging, bicycling, cross-country skiing, and similar activities.  I am confident that many in our community will not only enjoy the trail, but gladly volunteer to assist in its construction and maintenance. The value of this trail is not only recreational; it will be a wonderful health benefit to our youth, families and seniors; it is an important historic and educational resource; and it clearly offers opportunities for economic growth and revitalization.  

I believe our community deserves these benefits!  I am therefore pleased to offer my support of ECRT and their efforts to preserve this valuable recreational resource.  It is certain to make a positive difference my community, as it preserves the rail corridor for future communication and transportation needs.

Sincerely,

(your name)

